
PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION MEETING
July 27, 2000

ROLL CALL ^ .. . «rir
Present: Nfickelson, Fritz, Canfield, Kofoet, Nowlin, Shute, Prevanus, Weldon. Excused absent. Williams.

MINUTES

A motion was made, (s)econd and passed 7-0 to approve the minutes of the June 22,2000 meetmg as
written.

PUBLIC APPEARANCES ^
Julie Jordan, representing the adult Volleyball Association, presented the VoUeyball Association plan tor
2 sand volleyball courts in Azalea Park. The location of the 2 courts will be between the small concrete
building and the stage. A motion was made, (s) and passed 7-0 to recommend this project to the city
council.

Bill Farrell and Ernest Madden, representing the Vietnam Vets, presented a proposal for a 60' flag pole to be
placed in the area of the fountain in fi'ont of the Ray's no. 1 store. There was a discussion in which the
commission felt there needed to be more clarification of the lighting of the flag. A motion was made, (s) and
passed 7-0 to recommend this project to the city council and included was the additional information in
regards to the lighting of the flag to he obtained by the Veitnam Vets association.

Judy Pingree, a resident on Pine St. and close to Stout Park, requested to be pernaitted to be able to weed
Stout Park. A motion was made, (s) and passed 7-0 to grant Mrs. Pingree permission to weed certain areas
in Stout Park. T Weldon authorized the request.

STOUTPARK . . o T, ,
Nothing new to report and Chair Mickelson appointed N. Shute to oversee work m Stout Park.

CHETCO POINT PARK .

C. Michelson reported nothing new has happened. In the August meeting there will be a presentation firom
the boy scouts in regards to benchs for this park.

SOFTBALL/SOCCER FIELDS

P. Prevanus stated that he had nothing new to report.

PARKS MASTER PLAN

R Fritz reported that he is still gathering materials.

SKATE DOARD PARK
T Weldon and L Lightle reported that a new site for the skateboard park is being looked at. This site is
located behind the softball field at Bud Cross Park. Russ Johnson a member of the committee who are
looking for a skateboard park site pointed out that this site would probably be cheaper to develop. There
is also adequate parking and restrooms available. Also the noice level is no worse than a softball game. A
motion was made, (s) and passed 7-0 to recommend this site to the city council.

LIAISON REPORTS

N. Canfield reported for L. Williams, Azalea Park Liaison, that weeding and replacement of plants con
tinues. A question in regards to an area just west of the far end of the lower parking lot has appeared to
be cleared. E. Williams had requested such an area for placing the weeding debris that occurs at weeding
party. T Weldon stated this area had not been cleared for that purpose. Elmo should contact L. Lightle in
regards to this matter.

Motion to adjourn: passed.

Respectfully submitted. N Canfield.




